[bookmark: _GoBack]Imagination Library of the Ouachitas does not have an Audited Financial Statement.  In previous years when applying for a grant from United Way we were not required to provide this document.  Jim Pate, our Treasurer and Board Members firm is not independent by rule and is unable to prepare and Audited Financial Statement.  To have an audit done by any other CPA firm would be cost prohibitive to our organization.
